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From: John Edminster john.edminster@gmail.com]
Sent: Thursday, April 21, 2011 6:36 PM
To: Rulemaking Comments
Subject: Docket ID NRC-2010-0131: Suspend the AP1000 approval

Dear Secretary Vietti-Cook,

The Nuclear Regulatory Commission must take every possible precaution before approving the
Westinghouse AP1eee reactor design now being considered for construction. I ask the NRC to
put the license application on hold until weaknesses found in the AP1eee design have been
considered in light of the recent accident at the Fukushima facility in Japan.

Do not invite a Chernobyl or Fukushima event to take place on United States soil. The earth
belongs to God who created it, and we are all its stewards, not its owners, and must answer
to God for how we have done. Don't make yourselves into ones who must flee screaming, because
of your bad consciences, from the One who most loves you and wishes your happiness. Powerful-
seeming bullies in the nuclear energy industry can neither help nor hurt you without God's
consent. My prayer for you all is that God will strengthen you to do what you know is right,
and then smile on you for acting prudently. You will feel that smile in your heart.

To ensure transparency, please include this comment and all others in the formal review
proceedings and post them in the NRC's online library so the public can see any expressed
concerns.

John Edminster
37-55 77th St.
Apt. 5G DOCKETED
Jackson Heights, NY 11372 USNRC

April 27, 2011 (4:35 pm)
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